
The Review Officer (Cheshire and Chester West),  

Local Government Boundary Commission for England,  

14th Floor Millbank Tower,  

Millbank,  

London,  

SW1P 4QP 

 

Dear Mr Carlsson-Hyslop, 

 

Thank you for making the residents of the parish of Little Budworth aware of the draft 
recommendations for the proposed new ward boundaries across Cheshire West and Chester.  

As a resident of Little Budworth I write in support of the draft recommendation that the parish of 
Little Budworth remains in the Tarporley Ward. I appreciate the Local Government Boundary 
Commission taking the comments of Little Budworth residents into account when drawing up the 
draft recommendations.  

I hope the final recommendations will reflect those currently in the draft and that Little Budworth 
will remain within the Tarporley Ward. 

  

Yours sincerely 


